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Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Phoenix International & The Lilliputs 
 
With the successful completion of the academic year 2023-24, we would like to take this opportunity to 
announce the Orientation Program which we will be hosting for our parents on 06/04/2024. 
 
We have begun our academic year with great zeal and enthusiasm. To ensure this new journey is smooth and 
to create a rapport in taking care of the child’s education with a common approach, we have arranged an 
Orientation Program for our parents. 
 
Orientation program has multiple merits as it gives parents a peek into how the entire academic year of their 
ward would look like. It is the first formal forum where the Class teacher and the parents are able to meet each 
other. Hence, the attendance of at least one parent is very important for this orientation. 
 
We are extremely grateful for your tremendous support and cooperation during the last academic year 2023-
24. We look forward to work with you to provide our students with the best our institution can offer. 
 

Agenda for Orientation: 

• General rules and regulations 

• Subjects and subject teachers 

• Evaluation Pattern 

• Activities 

• School timing 
 
The details of the Orientation Program are as follows: 
Venue: Respective Classrooms 
Date: 06/04/2024 
Day: Saturday 
Time: 9:30 am to 10.30 am 
 
Note: 
Kindly adhere to the time strictly as orientation will start on time. 
 
 
Regards 
Principal 
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